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To whom it may concern, 

The towers in the revision are still high, overly dispersed and unpleasant to look at. They also do not 
fit the mid rise setting of Glebe, block out the centre point tower and crown towers from Blackwattle 
Bay, and will continue to cast a shadow on the waters. This will prevent enjoyment of the space, as 
there is lack of sun and at heights of 35 levels, will still cast a shadow on the new fish markets. 

 

If you do have towers, they should be skinnier, and gradiented in size given it is on the shore. 

 

Please also consider construction is suffering from a materials crisis, so less is more, particularly in 
returning government land to the people. 

 

Thanks


